
Bluffing Around

Summer 2021
We hope that you are enjoying your summer and the beautiful community that we all share.
Norman Carter and his crew are scheduled to 
trim the front bushes starting Monday June 28th – weather permitting.

Although the association maintains the front landscaping, we know that some residents prefer to maintain their own front beds and trim the bushes themselves. If there are plants in your front bed that you DO NOT want the landscapers to trim, please trim them before the start date then mark with a ribbon by 8:00 am, Monday June 28th. 
Now is the time to make sure that your decks, patios, front stoops and carports are in good shape. It is the responsibility of each owner to maintain their decks and stoops. They need to be cleaned and sealed at least every five years. If it is time for your deck maintenance, be aware that you may use only natural colored sealer.

Please take some time to make sure your patio, deck and carport use is compliant with the rules established in the policy manual. Those in violation may be subject to a fine.
The policy manual and all necessary forms can be found on the COA’s website:

thebluffsofwildwood.com

The Wildwood recreation association pool is open and ready for use.  

The tennis court, basketball court, hockey / soccer court are available as well. 

The work out room is opened 24-7 and the code is 1357.
The recreation facilities adjoin the property occupied by the leasing office and                         pub on Clubhouse Lane. Take Quail Valley Drive off Woodside then left onto                   Chaple Hill Drive and left to Clubhouse Lane.
          Safety
Please remember to always lock your vehicles and make sure your children are not playing     in the parking lot or carport area.
.
Have a great summer!!
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